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March 2016 
Monday-Thursday  9:00 AM - 9:00 PM 
Friday     9:00 AM - 6:00 PM 
Saturday    9:00 AM - 5:00 PM 
Sunday    1:00 PM - 5:00 PM 

The Library will be closed on Friday, March 25 and Sunday, March 27.  

The Library will be closed from 9-1 on Wednesday, March 30 for an All Staff Meeting 

Pi Day Pie Baking Contest 

On Monday, March 14 @ 6:30PM come to the library bearing gifts of PIE! March 14th is Pi Day (3.14) and in 
celebration of this mathematical day, we will be holding a Pie Baking Contest. This is our 6th Annual contest! 
Bring in a pie that you’ve made and we’ll have an “expert” panel of guest judges pick the best one. Apple, 
blueberry, or bacon; all pie varieties are welcome! The winner will get bragging rights and a special pi(e) 
prize. This contest is open to All Ages. Please Register if you want to bake a pie as there are a limited number 
of spots available!  

Results of the Allegheny County Chess Tournament  
Thank you to everyone who participated in our 43rd Annual Allegheny County 
Chess Tournament. This year’s winners are: for Junior Division 1st Place – 
Collin Wang and 2nd Place – Jonah Burchill; for Senior Division 1st Place – 
Kaden Li and 2nd Place – Eric Wang. First place winners will go to the Finals 

Tournament on April 2, 2016. Congratulations to everyone!! 

Spring Bound Fundraising Art Exhibition COMING SOON 

The Friends of the Sewickley Public Library will be holding their 2nd Annual fundraising art exhibition this 
April! Join the Friends of the Library as they celebrate the Library & Art.  The work of over a dozen artists will 
be on exhibit and available for purchase. More information will be forthcoming on sewickleylibrary.org   

There is a lot to LOVE about the Sewickley Public Library By Board Member, Thomas Szuba 
 There is a lot to love about the Sewickley Public Library: the beautiful historic building, the friendly 
and helpful staff and volunteers, the wealth of traditional and digital resources, and the many activities and 

classes available to the public. But I believe that my favorite feature of 
the library is the many direct and indirect connections it has with our 
local schools.  

 My elementary, middle, and high school children have been 
intellectually and academically nurtured through a wide range of 
programs and activities offered at the Sewickley Public Library.  In 
recent years, they have participated in the Battle of the Books, the 
National Novel Writing Month (www.nanowrimo.org), the Young 
Writers Group, Booked for Lunch (a literature club for middle and high 
school students), and the Summer Reading Program(s).  

 Many of these events are advertised through the schools and 
open to interested students. Some activities, however, are more 

In spring 2015, the Sewickley Public Library exhibited a 
QVHS student’s literary analyses and handmade period 

dresses for heroines Catherine Earnshaw, Elizabeth 
Bennet, Scarlett O’Hara, and Daisy Buchanon. 

Continued on Page 2... 
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directly related to the formal educational experiences of the kids. Last spring, for instance, my daughter 
completed her 10th grade project as a required component of the Quaker Valley curriculum. In an effort to 
blend her loves of literature and sewing, she read four culturally iconic novels from different historical 
periods— Wuthering Heights, Pride and Prejudice, Gone with the Wind, and The Great Gatsby—and then 
created period-accurate dresses for the heroines, Catherine Earnshaw, Elizabeth Bennet, Scarlett O’Hara, and 
Daisy Buchanon. Library Director Carolyn Toth met with my daughter to discuss the project and was pleased 
to display the exhibit for the benefit of my child, her assignment, the school district, and library patrons. 

 The library has also displayed my other children’s artwork, conveying to them (and their classmates, 
who have also had art exhibited at the library) that their artistic endeavors are worth sharing with the world, 
beginning with the people they see, know, and respect at the library.  

The Sewickley Public Library works very intentionally to encourage our children’s intellectual and cultural 
development, offering a support system for their academic pursuits as well as a safe place for them to be 
creative as writers and artists. Thank you teen librarian, 
Emily Fear, director Carolyn Toth, other staff and 
volunteers, and the Quaker Valley School District for 
instilling in them a love of reading, writing, and the creative 
arts—and a growing passion for lifelong learning. 

Special Thanks for Many More Unique Donations 

 Thank you Jim Edson and the crew at Bartlett Tree for 
removing a dying tree and donating and planting a 
healthy, young Sunrise Red Maple tree near the library’s 
patio.  We’re also appreciative of the extra landscaping 
efforts of the team. 

 Thank you to the students at McGuire Memorial 
Employment Option Center and Janet Huddleston for 
the decorations hanging above our circulation 
desk.  The McGuire EOC offers day programs for adults 
with moderate disabilities and/or autism.  The artwork 
was inspired by Henri Matisse. 

 Thank you to Peggy Standish for donating a scrapbook 
of photos and articles regarding the creation and 
development of Riverfront Park in Sewickley. 

 Thank you to Chris Bichsel of the Sewickley Confectionery for the donation of yogurt and 
the Sweetwater Center for the Arts for lending the library easels, and volunteer Kathleen Fear for 

assisting with the teen program, ExtravaganzART. 

 Thank you to Floyd Faulkner and the Quaker Valley School 
District for providing transportation for our GSA students to see a 
play in town. 

 Thank you to Bill Kleeman for donating the Library’s new 
Kleeman Klaw Machine. The machine, which promotes STEM 
learning, will be used for programing and outreach purposes. 

 Thank you to Phil McCaffrey of 3RPrep for providing affordable 
test preparation opportunities to our teens. 

 

Donations, Donations, Donations!   

Mary Walker, the Friends of the Library Used 

Book Sale expert, accepts a wide range of 

donations. Recently Mary accepted a child's 

bike and made use of it hauling books and 

media to her sorting area. Pedal on, Mary! 

The Kleeman Klaw Machine 

Continued on Page 3... 
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...Continued on from Page 2 
A Randi Morgan Retrospective 

Randi Morgan, our Exhibits Curator, has announced 
her retirement effective February 29, 2016. Randi 
recently wrote me the following note when I inquired 
about her beginnings as the Exhibits Curator: 

“It began in 1998 when I read Cross Country Cat to my 
son and wondered, where are these drawings now?  I 
suggested that the library do an exhibit of original 
works from children’s books and the Friends of the 
Library helped me make that happen.” 

It has been a privilege to have Randi share her eye for 
interesting art and collections with our patrons and 
staff.  Randi’s curiosity about art and culture led her to 
create remarkable and memorable exhibits.  Her talent 
for discovering and displaying beautiful art and 
oddities, and creating fun exhibits has captured our attention and has educated us, and given us a new 
appreciation of human talents and abilities.  

Randi is staying in the Sewickley area after retirement and plans on relaxing in the library with a good book or 
magazine – something she didn’t always have time for while working here.  Randi is an artist in her own right 
and will continue with her jewelry making; she’ll visit museums, and play with her new puppy, Pippi. 

On behalf of the Sewickley Public Library,  

Carolyn Toth, Library Director 

Good luck and best wishes for a satisfying retirement, Randi! 

Human Disconnect: March Display Cases will feature the 
Ceramic Sculpture of Amy Short.  

Amy’s series of 23 Terra cotta pieces “explore the beauty of animals, our 
impact on them and ultimately how our actions impact us…my hope is to 
create a discussion about what we value as humans and draw attention to 
how our actions have an impact on the world.” 

 Amy Short is an instructor at Sweetwater Center for the Arts, and lives in 
Moon. 

The show opens February 16th and runs through March 31st. Join us for an 
artist reception Sunday, February 21st from 2-4. 

Dear Mrs. Crawford, 

          Charlie has thoroughly enjoyed preschool story time this Fall, as 

well as the math & science program.  Thank you for all you do to make those 

programs the amazing opportunities that they are for our little ones.  And 

thank you for being such an integral part of one our community’s greatest 

resources.  We love our library & we love you.!  

      With gratitude, 

      Lauren Burns 

Source: Kristina Serafini / Tribune-Review  
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Children’s Department Programs 
Please Register for the following unless otherwise noted. 

Lego Night -  Tuesday, March 1, 7 - 8PM - Back by popular 
demand… come join us for Lego Night! Build some wild and crazy 
creations. At the end we’ll share what we’ve built. Bring your own 
Legos if you’re able.  Grades K-5. 

Chess Night - Wednesday, March 2, 7 - 8PM - Kings, Queens, 
Rooks, Knights, Bishops, and Pawns everywhere for everyone to 
play! All skill levels welcome!  Bring a chess set if you’re able.  
Grades K-8. 

Children’s Theatre - Thursdays, March 3, 10, 17, 24, 31 & April 7, 
3:45 - 4:45PM - Every week we will 
read a different Children’s Theatre 
script as a group. Readers Theater, 
using highly interactive activities, 
helps to focus on fluency and 
comprehension. These sessions are 
organized by Phoebe, an 8th grade 
QVMS student working on her 
Silver Project for Girl Scouts.  
Grades 1-3. 

Story Walk at Edgeworth Elementary- Saturday, March 5, 10 - 
12PM - The Spring Story Walk will feature books by author Mo 
Willems.  Stories and activities are geared toward children 3-8.  One 
of our librarians will be a reader. Family Program. 

American Girl: Lea  - Saturday, March 5, 1 - 2PM - Lea Clark, Doll of 
the Year…! We’ll read from Lea’s first book, make a Rainforest-
themed craft, and have a snack. Don’t forget to register early—
space is limited and this program fills up fast! Grades K-5.   

All-Star Saturday Storytimes - Saturdays, March 12 & 19, 10:30 - 
11AM - We will have rhymes, stories, and an activity/craft on the 
2nd and 3rd Saturday of the month at our special storytime!  For 
March, ‘Colors of the Rainbow’ will be on the 12th and ‘Mighty 
Dinosaurs’ will be on the 19th .  After our literary adventures, stay 
to play and make new friends!  No need to register! All Ages with 
care provider. 

LEGO DC Comics Movie & 
Craft - Saturday, March 12, 2 
- 4PM - LEGOs & 
Superheroes all in ONE! We 
will watch them on our big 
screen while enjoying a 
snack, and then make a 
movie-themed craft.  All Ages 

Dog Tales - Sunday, March 13, 3 - 4PM - Certified Therapy Dogs 
LOVE to be read to but we need children to read to them! While 
snuggling and petting a dog, choose a picture book we provide and 
read to your furry reading companion. Please call to register for a 
15 minute time slot to read to a dog. Ages 4 and up with Adult. 

PJ Story Time: Happy St. Patrick’s Day - Wednesday, March 16, 
6:30 - 7:15PM - Wear your green as we read stories and sing songs 
while celebrating St. Patrick’s Day! We will make a craft and enjoy a 
yummy snack!  Family Program. 

Math and Science Fun: Monarch Butterflies - Friday, March 18, 1 - 
1:45PM - Learn about these beautiful butterflies and what plants 
and food you will need to attract them to your backyard.    
Sponsored by The Village Garden Club of Sewickley.  Ages 2-5 with 
caregiver. 

Fabulous Fridays! - Friday, March 18, 4 - 5:30PM - Need something 
to do late Friday afternoon? Stop in anytime to the Children’s 
Department to create a make & take craft.  No need to register! All 
Ages. 

Egg Science Experiments - Saturday, March 19, 2:30 - 3:30 PM - We 
will try some exciting experiments as we learn about the strength of 
an egg shell, how to make an egg float, and test how to dye eggs 
“mad scientist’ style. $1.00 per child for materials.  Grades K-2. 

Shopkins Trade and Make and Take - Sunday, March 20, 2 - 3PM - 
Bring your Shopkins and trade! All Ages 

Young Scientists: Germ Science - Tuesday, March 22, 7 - 8PM - I 
got a cold last month. Which led me to wonder… who did I get it 
from? Did I give it to anyone else? WHY do I get colds? This month, 
we’ll wash our hands, put on our thinking caps, and try some 
GERMY experiments. We’ll leave with a better understanding of 
where germs come from, and what we can do to protect ourselves! 
(We’ll be using a black light for this one!) Grades 3-5.  

Easter Egg-stra - Saturday, March 26, 11AM - 12PM - An Egg Hunt, 
a story, a craft all in an hour. Bring your “good-looking” eyes to seek 
eggs, and your camera to capture the photo opportunities! Family 
Program.  

Shopkins Bingo - Monday, March 28, 7:30 - 8:15PM - Do you love 
Shopkins?  Love Bingo?  If so, you will want to be here for Shopkins 
Bingo edition! Family Program 

I Survived Series: The Destruction of Pompeii - Tuesday, March 29, 
7 - 8PM - We’ll use iPads to explore one of the most famous 
natural disasters in history … the destruction of Pompeii. Whether 
or not you’ve read I Survived: The Destruction of Pompeii  by 
Lauren Tarshis, come spend an evening at the library learning about 
the real historical events the books are based on? Grades 3-5. 

5th Grade Battle of the Books Competition - Wednesday March 30, 
7PM -  Join us at Edgeworth Elementary School Gymnasium to 
cheer on our twenty-two 5th grade teams as we see who has the 
sharpest memories. 

Children’s Department - March 2016 
Weekly Programs (No Registration) 

Parachute Play – Mondays: 6:45 - 7:15PM 

Ring around our big parachute!  Music and songs and a lot of fun! 

Toddlers and Preschoolers, with a caregiver. 

Babies and Books - Tuesdays: 9:30AM, 10:15AM & 1PM 

Nursery and action rhymes, books and songs for children up to 24 

months, with caregiver.  Please, no older children.  

Evening Edition: Mar. 23 @ 6:30PM 

2-Year-Old Storytime - Wednesdays: 9:30AM & 10:15AM 

A half hour of fingerplays, songs, and stories for 2-year-olds with an 

adult. Please, no older children.    

Pre-School Storytime - Thursdays: 9:30AM & 1:30PM 

Ages 3-6 without a caregiver, meet for 45 minutes of stories, songs, and 

finger plays.  

Dance Party - Thursdays:  6:45PM - Toddlers and Preschoolers with a 

caregiver come and dance the night away! 
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Senior Computer Club - Every Thursday, 11 AM - 1 PM - Join 

Norm Mast for the weekly Senior Computer Club (SCC). This 

club is designed for older adults who are interested in 

expanding their knowledge of computers and the Internet. 

During each session participants will have an opportunity to: 

* Learn about new trends in personal computing 

* Share ideas about different ways to solve problems 

* Access online tools and tutorials to help you learn at home 

* Create a community of computer enthusiasts 

We welcome all adults and seniors to participate. Whether 

you are a beginner or an advanced user we hope to have 

something of interest for you. The SCC meets every Thursday 

from 11 AM - 1 PM. 

Cinema Circle Foreign Film Club Thursdays, March 3, 10 & 

17, 6PM - This month we're screening two movies!  

3/3 - My Life as a Dog (Mitt liv som hund) - A 

boy and his brother don't get along well. In order 

to let their ill mother rest, they're separated and 

sent each one with their relatives. (1985, NR, 

101min) 

3/10 - Yesterday, Today, and Tomorrow (Ieri, oggi, domani) - 

Stories about three very different women and the men they 

attract.(1963, NR, 119min) 

3/17 - Discussion of the two films. 

Write Now! - Every Friday, 10:30AM - Have you ever 

resolved to write in a daily journal, or record your family's 

story, yet found the good intentions slipping away? Achieve 

your writing goals.  

Friday Afternoon Movies - Every Friday, 3:00PM – This 

month: Boss Babes. Feisty females who know what they’re 

doing and get the job done.  

3/4 – Nine to Five - Three female employees of a sexist, 

egotistical, lying, hypocritical bigot find a way to turn the 

tables on him. (1980, PG, 110min.) 

3/11 – Don’t Tell Mom the Babysitter’s Dead - Five kids are 

left home when their mother leaves town only to have their 

geriatric babysitter die of a heart attack. The eldest teen 

scams her way into taking a job at a hip Los Angeles fashion 

company to feed and support her needy siblings. (1991, PG-

13, 101min.) 

3/18 – The Devil Wears Prada - A 

smart but sensible new graduate 

lands a job as an assistant to 

Miranda Priestly, the demanding 

editor-in-chief of a high fashion 

magazine. (2006, PG-13, 109min.) 

Sahaja Meditation - Every Saturday, 11AM - Enjoy the 

silence, peace, and stress release that is always free.  

Spanish Speaking Group – Every Monday, 10:30AM - 

Informal Spanish conversation group for all speaking abilities.  

¡Vamos a hablar español! 

Query Club/Sewickley Public Library Speakers’ Series – 

Mondays, March 7 & 28, 7PM - You are welcome to join us 

to listen to stimulating talks and enjoy refreshments during an 

intermission break. 3/7 – Nathan Hale by Mary Mannion and 

TBD by Rob Edwards. 3/28 – D-Day Spies by Bob Schneider 

and Spies of the American Revolution by Shauna Browne.  

Conversation Salon - Wednesday, March 9, 10AM - This 

interesting group of adults meets on the second Wednesday 

of each month. Coffee and great discussions!  

Sewickley Genealogy Group – Wednesday, March 9, 7PM - 

Both beginners and experienced family history lovers are 

welcome. Please Register via vanbrugh1600@gmail.com  or  

412-741-3400. 

Coloring Outside the Lines - Mondays, March 14 & 28, 1PM - 

Come sit by the fire with a cuppa and color to your heart's 

content. Colored pencils, coloring pages, and tea will be 

provided. 

Pi Day Pie Baking Contest - Monday, 

March 14, 6:30PM - Please see Page 1 for 

more information.   

Annuities:  The Good, the Bad, and the Ugly, An AAII 

Presentation – Tuesday, March 15, 7PM -  This informative 

session, coordinated by Karen Fadzen, will review annuity 

basics and provide a roadmap for individual investors to 

determine if they are consistent with their financial goals. An 

Annuity Checklist will be provided to help you ask the right 

questions and compare alternatives.  Please Register.  

Reiki Healing Exchange - Wednesday, March 16, 6:30PM - 

Learn more about Therapeutic Touch and experience a 

relaxing, peaceful evening. A $5.00 donation for the library is 

requested. 

March Book Groups 

Mystery Book Group - Tuesday, 

Mar. 8, 7PM - Silent in the 

Grave by Deanna Raybourn  

Get Lit - Tuesday, Mar. 15, 7PM 

at Slippery Mermaid – We 

Should All Be Feminists by 

Chimamanda Ngozi Adichie   

Brown Bag Book Group – 

Thursday, Mar. 17, 11:30AM - 

Ashley’s War by Gayle T. 

Lemmon  

Fourth Tuesday Book Group - 

Tuesday, Mar. 22, 7PM - The 

Heart Is A Lonely Hunter by 

Carson McCullers  

Adult Programs - March 2016 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 

9:30-Babies ST 

10:15-Babies ST 

1:00-Babies ST 

3:30-Anime Club 

6:30-HS BOB 

7:00-Lego Night 

2 

9:30-2’s ST 

10:15-2’s ST 

3:00-Make N’ 
More 

4:30-GSA 

7:00-Chess 
Night 

3 

9:30-Pre-school ST 

11:00-SCC 

1:30-Pre-school ST  

3:45-Children’s 
Theater 

6:00-My Life as a Dog 

6:45-Dance Party 

4 

10:30-Write 

Now 

3:00-Nine to 

Five 

5 

10:00-Storywalk 
at Edgeworth 
Elementary 

11:00-Sahaja 

Meditation 

1:00-American 
Girl 

BRUEGGERS 
SATURDAY 

6 

1:00-Puzzle 

Sundays 

2:00-Playwriting 

with City 

Theater 

7 

10:30-Spanish 

Group 

6:45-Parachute Play 

7:00-Query Club 

8 

9:30-Babies ST 

10:15-Babies ST 

1:00-Babies ST 

7:00-Mystery BG 

9 

9:30-2’s ST 

10:00-Convo 
Salon 

10:15-2’s ST 

3:00-Make N’ 
More 

4:30-GSA 

7:00-Genealogy 

7:00-Who Club 

10 

9:30-Pre-school ST 

11:00-SCC 

1:30-Pre-school ST  

3:45-Children’s 
Theater 

6:00-Yesterday, 

Today, and Tomorrow 

6:45-Dance Party 

11 

10:30-Write 

Now 

3:00-Don’t Tell 

Mom the 

Babysitter’s 

Dead 

4:30-Writers’ 

Group 

12 

10:30-All-Star 
Storytime 

11:00-Sahaja 

Meditation 

2:00-Lego DC 
Comics Movie & 
Craft 

13 

1:00-Puzzle 

Sundays 

3:00-Dog Tales 

14 

10:30-Spanish 

Group 

1:00-Coloring 

Outside the Lines 

6:00-Teen Advisory 

Council 

6:30-Pi Day Pie 

Baking Contest 

6:45-Parachute Play 

15 

9:30-Babies ST 

10:15-Babies ST 

1:00-Babies ST 

3:30-Anime Club 

7:00-AAII: 

Annuities 

7:00-Get Lit BG 
@ Slippery 
Mermaid 

16 

9:30-2’s ST 

10:15-2’s ST 

3:00-Make N’ 
More 

4:30-GSA 

6:30-PJ 
Storytime 

6:30-Reiki 
Healing 

17 

9:30-Pre-school ST 

11:00-SCC 

11:30-BBBG 

1:30-Pre-school ST  

3:45-Children’s 
Theater 

6:00-Cinema Circle 

Discussion 

6:45-Dance Party 

18 

10:30-Write 

Now 

1:00-Math & 
Science Fun 

3:00-The Devil 

Wears Prada 

4:00-FabFridays 

19 

10:30-All-Star 
Storytime 

11:00-Sahaja 

Meditation 

1:00-Microwave 

Master Chef 

2:30-Egg 
Science 

20 

1:00-Puzzle 

Sundays 

2:00-Shopkins 
Trade and Make 

21 

10:30-Spanish 

Group 

6:45-Parachute Play 

22 

9:30-Babies ST 

10:15-Babies ST 

1:00-Babies ST 

7:00-Young 

Scientists 

7:00-4th 
Tuesday BG 

23 

9:30-2’s ST 

10:15-2’s ST 

3:00-Make N’ 
More 

4:30-GSA 

6:30-Babies ST 

24 

9:30-Pre-school ST 

11:00-SCC 

1:30-Pre-school ST  

3:45-Children’s 
Theater 

6:45-Dance Party 

25 

LIBRARY 

CLOSED 

26 

11:00-Sahaja 

Meditation 

11:00-Easter Egg

-stra 

27 

LIBRARY 

CLOSED 

28 

10:30-Spanish 

Group 

1:00-Coloring 

Outside the Lines 

6:00-Writers’ Group 

6:45-Parachute Play 

7:00-Query Club 

7:30-Shopkins 
Bingo 

29 

9:30-Babies ST 

10:15-Babies ST 

1:00-Babies ST 

7:00-I 

Survived… 

Pompeii 

30 

OPENING AT 

1PM 

3:00-Make N’ 
More 

4:30-GSA 

7:00-5th Grade 

BOB 

31 

9:30-Pre-school ST 

11:00-SCC 

1:30-Pre-school ST  

3:45-Children’s 
Theater 

6:45-Dance Party 

  

March 
2016 

Children’s  

Teen 

Adult  

All-Ages 
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March 2016 Donations 

Memorial Donations 

Dr. and Mrs. Edward and Sarah Heres,  
in memory of David Murdoch. 

Dr. and Mrs. John and Betty Moraca,  
in memory of David Murdoch. 

Dr. and Mrs. Gary and Carol Schurman,  
in memory of David Murdoch. 

Hayes and Patricia Stover, in memory of David Murdoch. 

Jamie Munson, in memory of Grace Rhodes and  
in honor of the Rhodes Family.  

Richard Rush, in memory of Grace Rhodes.  

Kathlin Smith, in memory of Grace Rhodes. 
 

Honor Donations 

The Edward W. and Margaret H. Kleeman Fund of The 
Pittsburgh Foundation, in honor of Emily Fear and Dustin 

Shilling.  

Joan Murdoch, in honor of Janette and Oli Poppenberg’s 
wedding anniversary.  

Wayne and Mary Murphy, in honor of Mary Walker.  

Nancy Hansen, in honor of Marvin Wedeen’s birthday. 

William and Carroll Logsdon,  
in honor of Marvin Wedeen’s birthday. 

John and Betty Moraca, in honor of Marvin Wedeen’s 
birthday. 

Joan Murdoch, in honor of Marvin Wedeen’s birthday. 

Don and Loretta Thompson,  
in honor of Marvin Wedeen’s birthday. 

 

General Donations 

Susan Behme  

Kathryn Carr 

Gary and Nancy Fleming 

Emma Huckestein 

Jack Buncher Foundation 

Nancy McNary-Smith 

Sewickley Valley Community Fund 

Jacqueline Taylor 
 

We would also like to thank everyone who gave to our 
Annual Campaign in January: 

Elizabeth Blair 

William and Mary Butler 

Dr. and Mrs. David Rafalko 

Eric and Linda Schatzman 
 

Friends of the Sewickley Public Library  
Annual Appeal Donations 

Chris and Jennifer Andrews 

Joseph and Sadie Aquilino 

Sherman Bailey 

Dave and Gail Becker 

Jonathan and Gretchen Bender 

Michael Bercik 

Don and Helen Berman 

Louis and Joann Borgia 

Connie Boschetto 

Dr. Richard Bowers and Ms. Miriam Rader 

Matthew and Leslie Braksick 

Holly Carlson Campbell 

Randall and Patricia Carter 

Dr. and Mrs. Richard Cassoff 

Gary and Janet Chace 

William and Jamie Coyne  Chappell 

Dr. Barbara Clark 

Ann Coburn 

Drs. Ira and Judy Small Cohen 

Joseph and SallyAnn Cortese 

Joyce Cortese 

Mary Cowen 

Mary Cox 

George and Susan Craig 

James and Lynn Cunningham 

Gregory and Margot Curran 

Jim and Joan Darby 

Ann Dickson 

Thomas and Mary Dirda 

Robert and Paula Doebler 
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Friends of the Sewickley Public 
Library Annual Appeal Donations 

Stephen and Judy Downing 

Mr. and Mrs. Alfred and Laura Doyle 

Cary Dufour and Denise Blancett 

Trevor and Michele Edwards 

Richard and Susan Elste 

Matt and Katherine Feczko 

John and Bea Fields 

Joseph and Dorothee Foltz 

Alice Forrest 

Scott and Mary Francis 

Eleanor Friedman 

Nancy and Andrew Frishkorn 

David and Anne Genter 

Jeff and Dorothy Getty 

Gene and Jennifer Giotto 

Nick Giver and Mary Lu 

Joyce Gledhill 

Cordy and Mike Glenn 

Annemarie Gordon 

Tom and Donna Hajdukiewicz 

Arthur and Lilla Hallett 

James and Charlotte Hamilton 

Sarah Harris 

Herman and Susanne Harvey 

Tom and Jenny Hay 

Harold and Kathy Hess 

Lawrence and Jane Hitchins 

Joe and Rita Hoepp 

Ivan and Ruth Hofmann 

Neil and Margaret Hollander 

Richard and Catherine Hollein 

Dr. Starr Hull 

Jon Hur 

Jamie and Bobbi Irving 

Albert and Jannette Islar 

Jim Jackson 

Bernard and Ashley John 

Tom and Cathie Johnson 

Cindy Kelley 

Kimberly Kerr 

Edward Kielty 

Murch and Grace King 

Joseph and Elaine Klimkowski 

David and Kathleen Kovacs 

Cindy Koval 

Douglas and Vicki 

Mary  Lautanen 

Laurene Lavoie 

Mario and Nathalie Lemieux 

Sheila Lenehan 

Phil and Leslie Liebscher 

Ken and Hope Linge 

Alma Lleras 

Bill and Carroll Logsdon 

Ken Long and Diane Kosela Long 

John and Francine Lopinsky 

Paul and Karin Magee 

Jonathan and Sally Maloney 

William Manifesto 

Betty Mann 

Dr. Joseph A. Marrone 

Marilyn Mauro 

Tom and Eileen McConomy 

Julia McFarlane 

Brian and Deborah McTiernan 

Tim and Nancy Merrill 

Simon and Hazel Merrills 

Ian and Jennifer Miller 

Joseph and Jean Ann Mulhern 

Diane Mullin 

David and Joan Murdoch 

Wayne and Mary Murphy 

Dr. and Mrs. Dan and Patty Nadler 

Terry and Marilyn Newton 

David and June Nimick 

Dr. and Mrs. Robert and Susan Nitzberg 

David and Sally Oberdick 

Martin and Susan O'Brien 

Sandra Olenick 

Stephen Oliphant and Judith Roscow 

Dr. and Mrs. Tom and Laura Pangburn 

Dan and Elaine Park 

Dr. and Mrs. Gregory and Judith Patrick 

Marvin and O. Theone Paxton 

Bob and Joan Peirce 

James and Dolores Perino 

Peter and Stephanie Perry 

Raymond and Marianne Pfeifer 

John and Barbara Pugh 

John and Ann Puskaric 

Richard and Ann Quillen 

Zelik and Miryam Ratchkauskas 

Fred and Maria Raymond 

Robert Regina 

Drs. Jory and Melanie Richman 

Frances Riley 

Sarah Roberts 

Thom and Bett Roberts 

Janet Rohrman 

Wilson and Catherine Ross 

Thomas and Nancy Rostek 

Edmund and Sally Ruffin 

Jane Russell 

Dr. and Mrs. Andrew and Connie Ruzich 

Dr. Velma Saire 

Dr. Richard Saladino and Dr. Kristin 
Hannibal 

Margaret Scherbel 

Linda and Scott Schober 

Charles and Maggie Setler 

Continued on Page 10... 
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Children’s 412-741-0937 
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sewickleylibrary.org 

Eat At Bruegger’s and Help Raise Funds for the Library  

Sewickley Bruegger’s and the Friends of the Sewickley Public 

Library are getting together to raise money for the Library. You can 

help the Library, just by eating at Bruegger’s on select Saturdays!! 

Fundraisers will take place on the first Saturday of every month. All 

you have to do is bring a coupon to Bruegger’s on the fundraising 

Saturday and 15% of your total purchase will go to the Friends of 

the Sewickley Public Library. Now, it’s really easy to help your 

Library just by eating a bagel. Don’t forget to bring a coupon and 

eat at Bruegger’s. 

Want to make a donation? There are many ways to help!  

If you are interested in making a tax-deductible 

donation to the library there are many ways to do 

so. You can donate via PayPal, donate materials, 

designate a Gift Book as a memorial or honor 

book, or donate to the Endowment Fund. For 

more information, visit our donation page at 

www.sewickleylibrary.org/donate/  

Friends of the Sewickley Public 
Library Annual Appeal Donations 

Ann Sevcik 

Ned and Judy Sherry 

Howard and Sarah Shockey 

Linda Shortz 

Jack and Traci Sinclair 

Liza Sipe 

Ray and Mary Sisak 

Frederic Smith and Brenda Keirn 

Bill and Patty Snyder 

Marguerite Standish 

Lorraine Stragar 

John and Beth Straka 

Joan B. Sullivan 

Joel Swanson 

Sandra Swegman 

Robert and Barbara Thaw 

The Robby Hague Memorial Scholarship 
Fund 

Rob and Tina Thomas 

Richard and Carol Thompson 

Charles and Tris Thorne 

John and Martha Vaccaro 

Lawrence Vaccaro 

William and Lynda Vasiladiotis 

Mary Jean Voigt 

Luke and Barbara Ward 

James Wardrop 

Tom and Saundy Waseleski 

Helge and Erika Wehmeier 

Dr. Linda Wellner 

Bill and Judy Wenning 

Dr. James Wilberger 

Mary Jane Williams 

Mark and Deb Zappala 

John and Missy Zimmerman 

Joseph Zunic 

March 2016 Donations Continued 
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